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Thursday 23rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Acorns Class Reception Trip - The Village Greengrocers in Charlton 

 

On Thursday 14th December, children in Acorns Class will be visiting The Village 

Greengrocers in Charlton to purchase ingredients. This is linked to our learning about 

food and celebrations through the core text ‘Lima’s Red Hot Chilli’. 
 

We will be travelling to The Village Greengrocers by bus and will leaving school at 

9:15am and returning before 11.30am ready for lunch. Please log onto Arbor to give 

consent for your child to attend this trip. 
 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform. Please make sure your child is 

wearing a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. 
 

We kindly ask for a donation of £1 per child to buy ingredients. 
 

We are reliant on the support of additional adults in order for such trips to take place. 

If you are available on the day, we would be pleased if you could accompany us. 

Please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible if you are able to 

accompany us on the trip. 
 

Thank you very much 

 

Best Wishes, 
 

Miss Jackson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


